
He was just a normal person, like you and me. A
wonderful husband, a dependable and delightful
father, a good neighbor, and a reliable friend. His
name is Weibin Wang, a Ph.D. from Columbia
University and an employee of Cantor
Fitzgerald/eSpeed in the World Trade Center. He left
home at 7:15 am on that fateful Tuesday, saying
good-bye to his wife and three young children.  He
has never been heard from since. Like almost 5000
others, Weibin did not return home, he is still listed
as missing.

He had a beautiful family, a beautiful life. But all of
this has been shattered by the despicable terrorist
attack on Tuesday morning, September 11, 2001.
When the first plane hit the World Trade Center, he
was working on the 103rd floor of the north tower.
No one knows what happened to Weibin after that,
but everyone now knows that the office he had been
working in for the last two years, simply disap-
peared.

Weibin may never come back, to his loving wife, his
beautiful children, his neighbors and his friends. He may never arrange the birthday party, that he promised
to his 12 year old son, buy that pretty bike, that he promised to his 10 year old daughter or teach his 2 year
old baby to sing a lullaby. He may never be able to tell his grieving wife just how much he loves her. He
may never know how desperately we are hoping, waiting and praying for his return home.

Since the WTC tragedy, all of us have provided support to Weibin's family. Friends, neighbors and some
who might not have known Weibin personally, have all helped. Some of us have been going through all the
hospitals in New York City looking for him, posting pictures, seeking any information that might lead us to
find him. As time has passed, as hours have turned into days, his wife, children and all of us are facing an
increasingly cruel reality. We might have lost Weibin forever.

As we all know, raising three young children is a great challenge, both physically and financially for any
family.  It is especially difficult, when the primary income provider has been lost. Weibin’s wife now has to
do it all alone.  They need help. If you want to help Weibin's family, please make your donation to 

In Help of Weibin Wang's Family
Rockland Chinese Alliance Church
253 Ehrhardt Road
Pearl River, New York 10975

Please make the check payable to Rockland Chinese Alliance Church. 

Thank you very much. May God bless you.


